
Although we still have some improvements to make to the school we are still carrying on with other projects as 
well.  Prior to opening the school we were raising money for uniforms for the kids.  My son posted the story on 
Facebook and numerous people responded saying they would donate funds to buy uniforms.  Uniforms are $9 per 
child and shoes for $10 per child for anyone who would still like to donate. Here listed below are a few items we still 
need if you would like to contribute:

•  Desks and tables for the students and teach-
ers

•  Paint for the school

•  Doors for the latrines and offices

We have so much going on and I ask that you 
all lift me up in prayer.  I need prayer for my 
wrist and hand, the school, the kids and staff, 
and all other projects that are up and coming.  
I appreciate all of your support and all that you 
do for the ministry.

Love,

Aurora

 

Well it has been awhile since I have last written to you all and yet so much as happened from a broken wrist to a scarred 
face to the school actually being opened.  Recently I had shared how I injured myself trying to help my mechanic with 
a truck part and then I lost my balance and broke my wrist and was left with a huge scar under my eye.  I went to the 
doctor and had been in a cast for months.  That has been removed and now I am slowly doing theraphy to strengthen 
my wrist.   Even through all that craziness, the best news of all is that at after almost 5 years Victory Academy is finally 
opened.  We had a ribbon cutting on July 19th and we even had visitors from my church back in New Orleans that 
were there for the opening.  Pastor Nancy and Wendolynn have been here before so it was very special that they were 
here helping in whatever way they could; from decorating, to painting desk, and even ministering to the adults and 
children.  I am so excited that after five years of hard work, prayers, and dedication that the school is finally open.  It 
was a great joy seeing the drawing of the school actually come to fruition.  You cannot imagine my excitement not 
only seeing the school open but the joy on the kid’s faces was priceless.  The hope you have given these kids with your 
contributions is just immeasurable.  
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Please send donations to ACM Ministries II - Tax ID: 371744796 -  PO Box 642018 - Kenner, LA - 70064
or give directly at  www.acmministries.com

U
G

A
N

D
A

Changing the World, One Family at a Time

Isaiah 54:13  All your children shall be taught of Yahweh; and great shall be the peace of your children.


